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Immigration Co-Chair Discusses Increase of H-1B Visa Fee

News

9.18.25


In an interview with The Wall Street Journal, Shanon Stevenson discusses the Administration’s

increase of the H-1B visa fee to $100,000. She explained that the drastic fee increase took clients by

surprise and is likely just step one in the government’s attack on the H-1B program.

To read the article visit The Wall Street Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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